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Intelligent industry integrates all kinds of terminals with environmental perception, 
ubiquitous technology-based computing mode, and mobile communication, etc. which is 
merged into each link of industrial production, greatly improves manufacturing 
efficiency, improves product quality, reduces product cost and resource consumption, and 
promotes traditional industry to a new stage of intelligence. 

The realisation of intelligent industry is based on the penetration and application of 
internet of things technology, and combines with the future advanced manufacturing 
technology to form a new intelligent manufacturing system. The foundation of 
industrialisation is automation, and the field of automation has developed for nearly a 
hundred years. The theory and practice have been perfected. Especially with the 
development of modern large-scale industrial production automation and the increasingly 
complex operation of process control requirements, and combination of computer 
technology, system control technology, network communication technology and 
multimedia technology. 

Following the development of IT and artificial intelligent, the main problem to be 
solved is the problem of information-island; it is necessary to solve the problem in a 
wider range. It is to connect things with people’s information. Intelligent analysis and 
optimisation technology is a means to solve this problem after obtaining information 
according to historical experience and theoretical model; quickly makes the most 
decision through AI technologies. Data analysis and optimisation technology have strong 
demand in the industrialisation and information integration of the both integrations. 

This special issue focuses on the topic of ‘Intelligent technologies in modern 
industries: challenges facing globalisation and informatisation’. All papers were reviewed 
by at least 4–5 reviews, and recommended in 2017 by the 2nd International Conference 
on Information Technology and Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITITS 2017). 


